Key Stage 2 SATs
Information

SATS- Statutory Assessment Tests
SATs week will commence on Tuesday 9th May 2023 and will be in the following order:
[image: image1.png]o Tuesday 9 May: English grammar, punctuation and spelling (GPS) papers 1
(questions) and 2 (spelling)

« Wednesday 10 May: English reading paper
o Thursday 11 May: mathematics papers 1 (arithmetic) and 2 (reasoning)
o Friday 12 May: mathematics paper 3 (reasoning)




The tests vary in length but last no longer than 60 minutes:
- Grammar, Punctuation & Vocabulary: 45 minutes
- Spelling: 20 minutes
- Reading: 60 minutes
- Arithmetic: 30 minutes
- Mathematical Reasoning: 2 papers of 40 minutes each
Writing will be ‘Teacher Assessed’ internally. 

SATs scores will be reported as scaled scores rather than as a level. A scale score of a 100 will always represent the ‘national standard’ and there will be both a lower end point and an upper end point. A scale score of 110 is recognised as a higher standard, those children working at greater depth. 
In July, parents will receive:

•
A raw score (number of raw marks awarded).

•
A scaled score in each tested subject.

•
Confirmation of whether or not they attained the national standard.
You can help your child by: 
· Reassuring them that there is nothing to worry about and that they can only try their best. 

· Ensuring that your child has the best possible attendance at school.  

· Supporting them with the reading, SPaG and maths activities that are sent home.

· Making sure that your child has a good sleep every night and a healthy breakfast every morning. 

· Revise the spelling patterns and Year 5/6 Common Exception Word List (shown in reading records). Your child needs to be able to read and spell these. 

· Revise the SPaG terms – see additional sheet on class page.
· Use the written maths methods when completing maths homework or maths papers.
